
Alford Pre-School  
 
Quality Assurance  
Statement  

 

    Alford Pre-School are committed to the continual implementation of improvement to 
ensure high quality of provision for all service users.  

 

     Working together with all service users we shall do this by   

• engaging service users in assessment, review and feedback through regular 
consultations in line with quality assurance procedures  

• acting on feedback received to improve our knowledge and understanding and 
develop and improve our setting values, culture and ethos  

• developing policies, procedures and guidelines that ensure a high quality of provision  
• working with professionals to enhance quality of learning provision  
• respecting and valuing staff’ and their wellbeing  
• providing a positive working environment for all staff  
• raising standards for children through supporting staff to be motivated and skilled in 

their practice 
• valuing, investing and improving staffs learning and development through training, 

continual professional learning, appraisals, monitoring and self-reflective practice 
• ensuring all staff are registered with SSSC, have undergone PVG Disclosure Scotland 

check  
• staff have core training requirements  
• Quality improvement is reviewed internally through reflective practice, applying 

HGIOELC (Education Scotland) and Aberdeenshire Council RAG  
• Inspections by Care Inspectorate and HMI Education Scotland form part of our 

quality assurance  
• all service users aware of procedure to make a complaint or raise a concern  
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